
From: Patel, Swati
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/24/2013 10:11:33 AM
Subject: FW: Director Letter to PEW

Attachments: DOC029.PDF

FYI
 
From: Elizabeth Hill [mailto:EAHILL@scdjj.net] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2013 10:10 AM

To: Patel, Swati

Subject: Re: Director Letter to PEW
 
Signed copy attached.
 
Thanks, Elizabeth
 
Elizabeth A. Hill

General Counsel

SC Dept. of Juvenile Justice

Post Office Box 21069

Columbia, SC 29221

Office:  (803) 896-4815

FAX: (803) 896-5738

eahill@scdjj.net

>>> "Patel, Swati" <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> 7/23/2013 2:42 PM >>>
Elizabeth,
 
See attached edits. 
 
Thanks,
Swati
 

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This 
communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential or otherwise legally exempt from 
disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this 
message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the SC Department of Juvenile Justice 
immediately either by phone (803-896-9505) or reply to this e-mail and delete all copies of this message.
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